
December 6, 1973 

fr. Garo Artinian 
Kree Institute of Eletrolysis Inc. 
15~ West 42 Street 
New York, New York 10036 

Dear Mr. Artinian: 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous don tion 
of $100.00 hich you were kind enough to ma'e 
to the Armenian Diocese. 

Best wishes. 

Enclosure 

JA/ vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


